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Subject:  Slowed Construction during Pan Am Games and Related Bus Availability 

Date:  April 30, 2014 

Submitted by:  Chair Augimeri 

Recommendation: 
 
That TTC staff consider the planned 2015 construction moratorium due to the Pan Am Games 
and report back on whether that moratorium would materially reduce the number of buses 
required and designated for construction-related services and, in turn, increase the number of 
buses available for regularly-scheduled service for the entirety of 2015.   The report should 
include discussion of the effects of any such increase in available buses on both the capital and 
operating budgets for 2015. 


